
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to school after the Easter break! 🐣📚 

 

I hope you had a restful and enjoyable time off. Now’s a great moment to refocus, set fresh goals, and make the most 

of the term ahead. 

 

Manchester Marathon 

On a bright and very hot Sunday, three of our very dedicated teachers, Mr Pearson, Miss Brooks, and Mrs Harrison 

took on an incredible challenge: completing the Manchester Marathon. 

 

Running 26.2 miles is no small feat on any day, but this year’s marathon brought an extra layer of difficulty with 

unexpected heat making conditions even more demanding. Despite the challenge, all three teachers crossed the finish 

line with determination, grit, and plenty of support from friends, family, and cheering crowds. 

 

Their motivations were as personal as they were powerful. Each teacher ran not only as a personal challenge but also 

in support of charitable causes close to their hearts. Their commitment to making a difference, both inside and outside 

the classroom, is truly inspiring. 

 

We’re incredibly proud of Mr Pearson, Miss Brooks, and Mrs Harrison, not just for their physical endurance, but for 

embodying the values of perseverance, compassion, and community spirit. They continue to inspire us all. 

 



  

Sports Day 

 

We are excited to invite you to our annual Sports 

Days, details of which can be found below. 

 

This event is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate 

physical activity, teamwork, and school spirit. Your 

presence and encouragement mean a great deal to 

our students as they showcase their talents and 

enjoy fun-filled competition. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS PHOTOS 

 

This is a reminder that class photographs will be taken on 

Tuesday 6th May 2025. 

 
To ensure the best possible photographs, we kindly ask that all 
students: 
 
1. Arrive on time to school 
2. Wear their full, correct school uniform 
 
These photos will be a lasting memory of the school year, and 
we appreciate your support in helping students come 
prepared. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office 

 

 



 

 

Attendance  

Whole school attendance for last week was 93.6%. With the warmer weather here, please remember to put sun cream 

on your children and send them into school with water bottles every day.  

 

Well done to our class attendance winners: 

 

1TB – 97.5% 

3JE – 96.3% 

5JH – 100%  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

National Water Safety Week 

Last week was National Water Safety Week.  The children learnt all about their right to stay safe in waters so please 

speak to them to find out more.  Here is some more information for you to find out more Parents Resources | Royal 

Life Saving Society UK ( RLSS UK ).  

 

 

Please take a look at the next page for all of your important dates, and as always, if you have anything you need to 
discuss, please contact the office. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Rudd 
Executive Headteacher 

 

https://www.rlss.org.uk/pages/category/parentsresources
https://www.rlss.org.uk/pages/category/parentsresources


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 


